
 

24 July 2018 

Recycling Collection 

 

27 July 2018 

Applications close  - Beacon 
Town Maintenance Officer 

 

21 August 2018 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm in Council Chambers, 80 
Monger St, Bencubbin 

Cr Tony Sachse  

President 
P: 9685 1257 

crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Nick Gillett 
Deputy President 

P: 9686 2007 

crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Faulkner  
P: 9686 1050 

crfaulkner@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Leeanne Gobbart 

P: 9684 8042 
crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Cr Rachel Kirby 
P: 9686 1160 

crkirby@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Putt 

P: 9686 2078 
crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Ian Sanders 
P: 9685 1213 

crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

16 July 2018 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

Beacon Town Maintenance Officer 

The Shire of Mt Marshall is offering an opportunity to join its Parks and 

Gardens team in the role of Beacon Town Maintenance Officer.  The job 

involves a diverse range of duties, suiting those who like plenty of 

variety. A ‘C’ class driver’s license is essential for the position and a 

‘HR’ class driver’s license is desirable. 
 

Remuneration for the position is in accordance with Level 5 of the Local 

Government Industry Award 2010. In addition, a generous above award 

allowance is also available. 
 

A position description together with information on the Shire can be 

obtained by contacting Ms Nadine Richmond on 08 9685 1202 during 

office hours, or via e-mail to ea@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Applications addressed to the Chief Executive Officer close at 4.00pm 

on 27 July 2018 and are to be marked Private and Confidential and be 

accompanied with the names of two recent employment referees. 

 

 Emailed applications are accepted to 

admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

John Nuttall  

Chief Executive Officer 

PO Box 20 

BENCUBBIN  WA  6477 

.  

 

 



BENCUBBIN GYMNASIUM 

This is a friendly reminder to all users of the Bencubbin Gym that 

courtesy to other gym users and respect of the equipment should 

be shown at all times. 

 

After you have used the equipment ensure you leave it in the 

same condition and location you found it in.  Any equipment that 

is dirty or muddy can be cleaned with the wipes provided in the 

gym and it is expected that if you use mats, weights and 

benches etc they will be packed away after use. 

 

As you leave the gym please make sure you have turned off any 

lights including change rooms and bathrooms. 

 

CEO VISIT TO BEACON 

CEO, John Nuttall’s next visit to Beacon to meet with community members is scheduled for 

Wednesday 25 July at 2.00pm, through until 4:00pm at Beacon Central.  
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